
Special camping and Street Campaign at Hreichuk 

 

On 4th March, 2022 (Friday) at 10:30 a.m. Street Campaign was held in Hreichuk village on 

various topics. 37 volunteers and 6 Programme Officers of the NSS PUC Unit participated in the 

programme. Due to the pandemic, it was not possible to hold a public gathering, therefore, a 

street campaign was organised so that people could listen from the comforts of their home. Three 

Programme Officers and two volunteers gave speeches on different topics which covered Rain 

Water Harvesting and Maintenance of water reservoirs, River rejuvenation, Tree Plantation, 

Organic Farming and Fire Prevention. Pamphlets on these topics were also distributed and 

posters for awareness on these topics were pasted in many places in the village.  

 



 

 







 

 

 

 

 


